
7th September 2018 

 

Our learning this week… 

 

The children have had an excellent start to year 6 and have approached the new 

project with enthusiasm.  

Our project for this term is: 

Why Should We Remember? With a history WW1 focus (Details will be available 

on the website soon). 

We launched the project with a timeline hunt, where the children hunted for 

significant events from the past 100 years that were hidden around the playground. 

They then plotted them on a giant timeline. After this the children made paper 

Poppies to add to our main display board in class.  
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